
 
 
 

September 17, 2022 
 

     
Dear Homeowners & Residents, 
 
The annual architectural review homes inspection scheduled for August 
did not take place due to unexpected staffing changes at Rosewood 
Management.   
 
It has been noted that some of our owners and residents made some 
improvements in the curb appeal of their homes in anticipation of the 
inspection.  We offer our sincere appreciation for those efforts because 
improved curb appeal benefits the entire community and our property 
values.  Thank you for taking the time and effort to improve the 
appearance of your homes. 
 
We will schedule the next annual architectural review inspection in 
Spring 2023.  We will, of course, notify you in writing at least 30 days in 
advance once we’ve set the date. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and for doing your part to help 
maintain the high curb appeal of our community. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Board of Directors 
Heritage Square Homes Association 
 


